
 

DANVILLE FELLOWSHIP          
GROUP INVENTORY                                     
Saturday September 20th & 27th 10am – 12pm   
St. Tim’s Church - 1550 Diablo Rd, Danville, CA                                          
Don’t be afraid of the Group Inventory                                

We will be conducting a Fellowship wide Group Inventory as 
suggested in the pamphlet “The A.A. Group…Where It All Begins” 
(P-16). The purpose of a Group Inventory is to evaluate how well 
the Fellowship is fulfilling our Primary Purpose.                                                                                                                      
This inventory will be facilitated by a nutral third party AA 
member.                                                                                                 
All members of the Danville Fellowship are invited to attend and 
participate.                                                                                 
Please review the pamphlet (P-16) before the event to familiarize 
yourself with the process and the questions. 

 

What is the basic 
purpose of our 

group? 
____ 

What more can our 
Group do to Carry the 

Message? 
____ 

Is our Group 
attracting 

Alcoholics? 
____ 

Do new members 
stick with us? 

____ 

Are we careful with 
the Traditions? 

YOUR VOICE MATTERS 
Please join us to continue 
making our fellowship a 
safe haven for the Alcoholic 
who still suffers. 

Saturday Sept 20 & 27 
10am-12pm 

St. Tim’s 1550 Diablo Rd, 
Danville, CA 

 
 

 

 

 


